
 
 
 
March 2016 
 
  
 
 
 
Dear Fellow Golfer, 
 
The long winter blues have you down?  Not to worry….Golf Season will soon be here!  That pesky Groundhog didn’t see 
his shadow, which lends to no more snow!  We should all be ready for the sunshine! 
   
This letter is to invite all golfers, old or new to Mound Grove.  Please consider bringing your friends together for a golf 
league in 2016.  It’s an easy and a great way to get out and enjoy the summer with some friends.  We currently have 
openings available. The attached information should answer your questions about forming a league.   Please feel free to 
call us if you have questions or wish to reserve a day and time for your league. 
 
We are currently planning a few Golf Events for 2016: 
 

 5th annual Edward N Biebel Sr. Memorial Tournament.  This will close out the golf season, and pay tribute to the 
founder of Mound Grove Golf Course. 

 We will have a “Father’s Day” event, not a tournament but an invitation for all sons and daughters to bring their 
Father or Grandfather out for a day of golf.  Grandfathers get a free greens fee with a paying son or daughter.  

 As always we have the Driving range available to practice those strokes! 
 
We are excited for the 2016 Season, if you aren’t able to join or set up a league – please join us for a round or two this 
season!  We look forward to seeing you soon! 
 
Remember to “Like us” on Facebook to keep up with what’s going on at Mound Grove Golf Course. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Ed Biebel II, Golf Course Owner 
 
 

Mound Grove Golf Course 
10760 Donation Road 
Waterford, PA  16441 

(814) 796-2767 
Email:  moundgroveparty@gmail.com 


